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State Auditor

Elaine M. Howle State Auditor
Doug Cordiner Chief Deputy

Notice of Intent to Award
June 2, 2017

RFP No. 16-01

Employee Compensation Study

The California State Auditor intends to award a contract for conducting an
employee compensation study to the following organization:

Koff & Associates

Any questions regarding the decision should be directed to:

Ana Clark

Fiscal and Business Services Manager
California State Auditor’s Office

621 Capitol Mall, Suite 1200
Sacramento, California 95814
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